Leigh on Mendip First School

working together to achieve our best

Newsletter 7 - 25th October 2019



What a wonderful end to a week! Children arrived at school in some amazing costumes, we've had everything from skeletons to witches, dramatic hair do's to scary face paints. A huge thank you for FOLS who supported Dave Marsh from World Life, this complimented the day perfectly. The children met a range of animals; a corn snake, tortoise, bearded dragon, great African land snail, tarantula to name but a few. The brave ones amongst us even touched some of the animals. Dave was surprised the children were so knowledgeable about some of the animals and was very impressed by their listening skills and thoughtful questions.

















Thank you to those of you who have been signing up for Sunflower club by the end of school on a Tuesday. Sunflower have been busy cooking this half term and have made some delicious things.









Next half term Sunflower's focus will be Christmas crafts. A complete list of clubs for the next term are:

On Monday Sports Club 3.15 - 4.15pm On Wednesday Sunflower 3.15 - 4.30pm On Thursday Elliart 3.15 - 4.30pm On Friday Yoga 3.15 - 4.15pm

Finally, it is with great sadness we wish to let you know that Amy Fukuyama is leaving us after half term. Amy has been with us at Leigh for many years and is an invaluable part of our team. She will be hugely missed by all staff and children.

Mrs Phillips Mr Turull

Leigh on Mendip First School

working together to achieve our best

Newsletter 7 - 25th October 2019



Notices

- Thank you to all of Owl Class parents who have signed up to Parent's Evening. There are still some slots available for Eagle Class parents.
- Please note, orders for school photos due back by Friday 8th November.

School Diary Dates

November

Mon 4th Term 2 begins

Tue 5th Parents consultations 1.30-4pm
Thu 7th Parents consultations 5 - 8pm

Fri 29th PM Skipping Workshop

December

Weds 11th Owl Class Nativity in Memorial

Hall at 2pm

Thurs 19th Carol Service in St Giles

Church at 2pm



FOLS NEWS



FOLS have a closed parents Facebook group, which is used to let parents know what events are happening, and also reminders for items that are needed for school, etc.

If you would like to join the group, please search Friends of Leigh School on Facebook, and request to become a member.